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Letter fromthe CEO
Dear Valued Member,

Hello and happy Autumn! As we welcome the new season, we 
are grateful to have had the opportunity to celebrate the grand 
re-opening of our Wilshire Boulevard branch in Los Angeles, 
where we honored our former CEO Jeff Rodman for his many 
years of service at Actors FCU. We look forward to serving our 
members in this new location!

Your security is our priority! As the recent surge of debit card 
fraud at online retailers has shown us, we must be vigilant in 
watching our accounts. We encourage you to use our 
CardNav tool, which enables you to be alerted of any charges 
- authorized or unauthorized - and manage accordingly. 

As this year comes to a close, we look forward to honoring long-time board member and member of 
the Supervisory Committee, Alex Kattwinkel, at our 60th Annual Volunteers' Dinner. We also look 
forward to our yearly Strategic Planning Meeting in our efforts to provide even better service to our 
members as we move into 2023. As always, we remain committed to our mission to financially 
empower members of the creative community. 

Yours in service,

Daniel Czerniawski
President & CEO

https://actorsfcu.com/cardnav


Community Outreach

Learn More

Celebrating Our LA Branch

Want to learn more about what ActorsFCU 
can do for you?

We offer information sessions for our 
membership organizations! Learn more 

about the benefits and services provided by 
ActorsFCU. Contact our Marketing Team at 
marketing@actorsfcu.com to inquire about 

scheduling a session.

Membership Organization 
Info Sessions

Recently, we celebrated the official grand re-opening of 
our Los Angeles - Wilshire Boulevard branch. We shared 

the occasion with several special guests. Members of 
the community were also invited to stop by. Our CEO 

Daniel Czerniawski had the pleasure of honoring former 
CEO Jeff Rodman with a plaque dedication. 

We graciously thank all who attended the ribbon cutting 
ceremony and look forward to a bright future for the new 

and improved location!

https://actorsfcu.com/news/los-angeles-grand-re-opening
https://actorsfcu.com/about-us/member-organizations
https://actorsfcu.com/about-us/member-organizations


Coming Soon

Branch Closings

Veterans Day
November 11

All Branches & 
Call Center Closed

Thanksgiving
November 24

All Branches & 
Call Center Closed

Black Friday
November 25

Local 802 & LA Closed

Christmas Day 
(Observed)

December 26

All Branches & 
Call Center Closed

Important Dates

We are currently fine-tuning our credit card features, 
rewards and specials to offer our members! 

We will be accepting new applications for our enhanced 
credit card suite in the near future. In the meantime, 

members have the option to be added to a Priority List 
to be contacted directly when we begin accepting 
applications. To be added to the Priority List, email 

lservices@actorsfcu.com with your name and contact 
information. 

New & Improved Credit Cards

Please note that all branches and the 
call center are closed on weekends. 

*Terms, Rates and Fees are subject to change, prior 
notice will be provided.

Learn More

https://actorsfcu.com/contact-us#holiday%20hours


Holiday Loans

Our Holiday Loans have returned!

Ring in the season with rates and terms that fit 
your budget for travel, home improvement, 

shopping and anything else you need to make the 
holidays festive! 

Borrow up to $2,500

Rates as low as 7.99% APR* 

*For qualified members based on creditworthiness

Learn More

Digital Wallets

Our new debit cards are compatible with 
digital wallets! 

If you have received a new debit card since 
May 2022, your card can now be added to 
Apple Pay and Google Pay. If not, you can 

request a new card at any time by 
contacting Member Services. 

https://actorsfcu.com/loans/consumer


Congratulations to the following employees on 
their recent career milestones! 

The ActorsFCU Team
We are excited to expand our team. Please join 
us in welcoming the following new employees!

Ausberto Colon - Senior Manager of Collections

Victoria Conner - Compliance Associate

June Lee - Employee Experiences and 
Benefits Specialist

Matthew Leo - Senior Manager of Member Services

Tara McNicholas-Paschal - Consumer Lending Supervisor

Kent Zhang - Real Estate Lending Intern

Taslima Ghani, Senior Accountant - 15 years

Jalene Thomas, Teller - 20 years Congratulations to the following employee 
on his recent promotion!

Mark Casino - Senior Manager of Real Estate Lending



Fal l  2022

New York City | AEA Building

New York City | AFM Local 802

North Hollywood | AEA Building

Phone Center

165 W. 46th Street, 14th Floor

New York, NY 10036

Monday - Friday | 9:00 am - 4:30 pm ET

Fax: 212.575.5836

TEMPORARILY CLOSED

322 W. 48th Street, 4th Floor

New York, NY 10036

Fax: 212.400.2145

5636 Tujunga Avenue

North Hollywood, CA  91601

Monday - Friday | 9:00 am - 4:30 pm PT

Fax: 818.853.7508

Monday - Friday | 9:00 am - 8:00 pm ET

Call: 212.869.8926

Los Angeles | SAG-AFTRA Building

5757 Wilshire Boulevard - Suite 109 - NOW OPEN

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Monday - Friday | 9:00 am - 4:30 pm PT

Fax: 213.938.9035

Chicago | AEA Building

557 West Randolph Street

Chicago, IL 60661

Monday - Friday | 9:00 am - 4:30 pm CT

Fax: 312.775.6230

https://www.facebook.com/ActorsFCU?rf=221194228016027
https://twitter.com/ActorsFCU
https://www.linkedin.com/company/actors-federal-credit-union/
https://www.instagram.com/actorsfcu/
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